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I very much would like to see more trails in the Northland. We need more trails and the expanded trail network to
handle the numbers of people that get outdoors and to help keep bikes and pedestrians out of harms way on our local
streets. Besides the streets being in terrible shape, drivers do not watch for or worry about cyclists or pedestrians.
We need the trails expanded and improved. 
Lawrence Miller
7008 N Fisk Ct
KC MO 64151
217.662.9242
Sent from my iPhone
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